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The LVJUSD Health Services Team wishes to thank LARPD for their generous donation of the
Palo Verde Room on Friday, November 18, 2022. We so appreciate the collaboration with Mat
Fuzie and Joseph Benjamin in order to continue supporting community members in need. In
this instance, a sibling of two Livermore High School students died tragically and the Robert
Livermore Community Center room allowed family and friends to pay their respects.

Again, we are most grateful for our ongoing partnership with LARPD and appreciate your
generosity and flexibility with providing the space on short notice.

Sincerely,

LVIUSD Health Services Team
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